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Foster, Joe

Subject: FW: report on the Greater Bonne Femme Watershed Initiative for the City of Columbia, 
City Council

Timeline for the project update 
 
During the last Board meeting there was a question as to whether the Board needed to ‘approve’ the District to spend 
time on this initiative 
 
Thanks, 
 
Joe Foster 
Executive Director  
Boone County Regional Sewer District  
1314 North Seventh Street 
Columbia, MO 65201 
843-217-2844 

 

From: Lynne Hooper <LHooper@boonecountymo.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 12:20 PM 
To: Foster, Joe <jfoster@bcrsd.com> 
Subject: RE: report on the Greater Bonne Femme Watershed Initiative for the City of Columbia, City Council 
 
**EXTERNAL E-MAIL** Verify before clicking links or attachments. 
Hi Joe, 
 
I think BCRSD would be involved with the Implementation Committee, and the Planning Subcommittee. 
 
The Implementation Committee will start up meetings again in August. I schedule the meetings for two hours, but they 
rarely go that long. The Committee meets every two months, and those meetings will continue through December, 
2025. 
 
The Planning Subcommittee hasn’t started meeting yet – it will probably be September or October before that 
subcommittee starts up. The schedule would be the same – every other month for a maximum of two hours. 
 
Once we have a draft watershed management plan put together (late summer 2025), we may ask for review by 
committee members, so there would be a bit of extra time involved there. 
 
I hope this helps! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lynne 
 
Lynne Hooper 
Urban Hydrologist 
Boone County Resource Management 
573-886-4491  Office 
573-881-6875  Cell 
 


